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My granddaughter is 9 and has had severe hearing loss since birth. She requires 

hearing aids and will probably be deaf later in life. I think it’s absolutely inhumane that 

this is Not covered. This is not something that is elective. She could not hear without 

her hearing aids and also requires frequent trips to the ENT. Her mom works very 

hard and has a hard time paying for this. 

 

Sincerely Lisa Marino 


